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th 

November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well next week we begin our preparations for Christmas and remember it is St. 

Andrew`s day on Monday so the children are welcome to wear any Scottish 

clothing to school to mark our Patron Saint of Scotland. 

Christmas card collections this year will be carried out in Blocks. Christmas 

cards can be posted in the Post Box located in each area and cards will then be 

“rested” for 72 hours and then delivered safely using adult support adhering to 

COVID-19 hygiene guidance. Please label cards with first AND second names 

with class clearly marked. 

Infant  Block  POST BOX P1, P2 & P2/3 

Middle Block  POST BOX P3/4 and P4 

Upper Block    POST BOX P5, P6 & P7 

 

 FIRST Collection Tuesday 1st December pm 

 FIRST Delivery Friday 4th December 

 Collection Tuesday 8th December 

 Delivery Friday 11th December 

 LAST Collection Tuesday 15th December 

 LAST Delivery Friday 18th December 

 

Important Dates  

Reverse Advent Calendar Starts December 1st Support for West Lothian Food Bank Please see 
attached countdown! Boxes in each Block and donations will be collected after the Christmas holiday 

Christmas Dinner in school Wednesday 9th December  

Save the Children #ChristmasJumperDay Friday 11th December  

Christmas Parties in school w/b Monday 14th December 

Kind regards, 

Hazel Thurlow  
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